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from the Petitioner to the Clerking team, 21.12.16 

I apologise for not replying sooner – I watched the video online, but I haven’t had 

time to respond before now. I was delighted and relieved (as were several thousand 

mothers in the north east) to hear that the maternity unit is going to remain open 

and that improvements to the service mean that it is no longer cause for serious 

concern. I am content for the petition to be closed as we have achieved our 

objectives via our grass-roots campaign. 

Regards, 

Rebecca 


